
 
 

 

 

 

   Subject:   SAO – Emergency Re-Entry Funding Grant 

 

 

 

 

 

To:  Lonnie R. Robbins, Chief Administrative Officer 

  County Administration 

 

From:  Jack Kavanagh, Director 

  Department of Corrections 

 

Date:  August 22, 2014 

 
 

The Department of Corrections has been awarded grant funds from the Horizon Foundation for         

emergency re-entry funding.  This program provides funds to assist inmates re-entering the 

community with emergency needs such as temporary housing, transportation, and clothing.  The 

total award is $5,000.   

 

I am requesting a supplemental appropriation in the amount of $5,000 for the total amount of 

grant funds.   

 

 

 

Fiscal Impact:  There is no fiscal impact to Howard County.  This is a fully funded grant.   

 

 

JK:dp 

Cc: Patricia Schupple, Deputy Director 

 Donald Stitley, Budget Office 

 Diana J. Pettit, Fiscal Specialist 

 Stefanie Dwyer 

 File 

 

 


